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Dear Port Commissioner,

As a Master of Public Health and climate justice activist, I urge you to halt the rollout
of cruise ships. Not only are they a public health hazard, as we saw with the notorious
Diamond Princess, they are harmful to every thing they encounter, from humans to
animals to water and air. Making a "green port" is impossible due to the hazards of
the cruise ships themselves, not to mention the transportation of passengers to and
from the ports. It's time to prioritize health over profit. 

Sincerely,

Anna Humphreys, MSW, MPH

-- 
Anna Humphreys
she/her
MSW, MPH
(425) 362-5268

I acknowledge and honor the people – past, present, and future – of 
the Duwamish, Tulalip, Muckleshoot, Suquamish and other tribal nations on whose
traditional lands I live, study, and work. They are still here, and their voices are
imperative to our planet's future.

mailto:annanow83@gmail.com
mailto:commission-public-records@portseattle.org
https://www.duwamishtribe.org/
https://www.tulaliptribes-nsn.gov/Home.aspx
http://www.muckleshoot.nsn.us/default.aspx
https://suquamish.nsn.us/

